
Congratulations 
Village President Dr. James L. Discipio

and La Grange Park Trustees!
More than four years ago, the Village of La Grange Park
passed an ordinance requiring all new single-family
homes to be protected with a fire sprinkler system
following the NFPA 13D Standard. The ordinance also
requires all new commercial buildings to be protected
with fire sprinklers regardless of size except occupancies
classified as business, mercantile and storage facilities,
which must be 2,000 square feet or larger.
By upgrading their codes, La Grange
Park has become a fire safe community
protecting those who live, work and
visit there. It also helps safeguard the
f i r e f i g h t e r s  w h o  r e s p o n d  t o  t h e
incidents.
Village President Dr. James L. Discipio
and the La Grange Park Trustees:
Trustee Tim Hayes
Trustee Charles E. Joern, Jr.
Trustee Rimas Kozica
Trustee David O. Raddatz
Trustee Michael Sabella
Trustee Tina Sonderby
Village Clerk W. Kerry Brunette

Congratulations for following FEMA’s America Burning
guidelines for the protection of citizens and FEMA’s
Firefighter Life Safety Summit recommendations for
the protection of firefighters.

L A  G R A N G E  P A R K
U P G R A D E S  F I R E  C O D E S  F O R  A  S A F E R  C O M M U N I T Y

LA GRANGE PARK
“The Village of Roses”

1-866-2NIFSAB (1-866-264-3722)
To see where your community ranks, go to www.firesprinklerassoc.org

and click on “Municipal/Fire District Fire Sprinkler Code Ranking”
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